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February 7, 2017 

Delivered by RESS, Email & Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (“Thunder Bay Hydro”) 
2017 Cost of Service Application (EB-2016-0105) 

On February 7, 2017, Thunder Bay Hydro received the enclosed letter from the City of Thunder 
Bay concerning the City’s interpretation of its Shareholder Declaration.  This letter is directly 
relevant to the Interrogatory labelled 5.0-SEC-32, and is therefore being filed as a supplement to 
the response originally provided by Thunder Bay Hydro on January 30, 2017. 

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Per: 

Original signed by John A.D. Vellone 

John A.D. Vellone 

Encl. 
















